
 

 

The Bible studies are still coming 
 

Nampa, Idaho (February 17, 2002) - Friends: The Bible Studies are still coming. One of our pastors went 
to a meeting of the police and fireman chaplains and pastors for Duluth, Minnesota. The senior chaplain 
had just returned from New York City and held up the Signs edition he had received in the mail and 
asked our pastor if we had sent it. He said yes and that everyone in the state had received a copy. The 
senior chaplain told everyone to read it, and that there were great articles in it, etc. This is getting a 
wide circulation! 
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